
 

 
 

          
2017 SPRING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
The tennis court is open for resident’s use. Please contact a board member for the 
code to the tennis court gate.  We wish to remind you that residents must accompany 
their guests at all times while using all of the recreational facilities (pool/tennis 
court/playground) within the complex.  
 
 
 

 
The pool will be opened on Saturday, May 20th for the season.  Please note that it will 
take a couple weeks for the pool water temperature to reach optimal level. The board is 
seeking volunteers for the upcoming season.  If you are interested in volunteering your 
time this season, please contact Doug Brown at 774-240-0271 or you can send an e-mail 
to board@lexingtonmews.org  
 

 
 
All residents must have their Recreation Tags displayed while using the recreational 
facilities: Pool/Playground/Tennis Court.   
 
To replace a lost Recreation Tag please contact CM Property Management at 203-264-
6598.  A $25 fee will be charged to the unit owner to replace lost tags.  
 

 
 

 
Many residents enjoy the spring planting season and maintaining the islands and flower 
beds surrounding their units. It’s important to refer to the Gardening rules before you 
begin planting this season.  Any plantings that are in violation of the rules will have to be 
removed at the owner’s expense.   
 
 

 
 
 

Attached are the Pool/Playground/Tennis Court and Gardening rules for your reference. 
 
 

Please contact the board if you have any questions at board@lexingtonmews.org 
 

 
Lexington Mews Board of Directors 
Posted:  5/8/2017 
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